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Strongly 

Agree 
Agree Agree 

(+N/A) 
TOTAL 

Disagree Strongly 
Disagree 

N/A 

1. My child has been 
welcomed back into 
school and feels safe 
and happy 

93.02% 5.81% 98.83 1.16% 0.00% 0.00% 

2. I have been pleased 
with the way in which 
school has reopened 
and believe my child is 
safe in their 
environment 

72.09% 23.26% 95.35 4.65% 0.00% 0.00% 

3. I have been pleased 
with the 
communications I have 
received from school 
about my child’s 
reintegration and 
recovering the 
curriculum from last 
term 

56.98% 37.21% 96.52 2.33% 1.16% 2.33% 

4. I thought that my 
zoom/phone parents’ 
meeting was a success 

82.56% 13.95% 100 0.00% 0.00% 3.49% 

5. I have been pleased 
with the proposed 
contingency plans for 
teaching should my 
child need to isolate / 
their bubble close / 
school closure 

69.77% 26.74% 97.67 1.16% 1.16% 1.16% 

6. I believe the school 
is being led proactively 
and safely, in the best 
interests of my children 

81.40% 15.12% 96.52 3.49% 0.00% 0.00% 

7. I feel that the 
behaviour in school is 
good and the children 
are well-behaved and 
respectful 

70.93% 25.58% 100 0.00% 0.00% 3.49% 

8. Despite restrictions 
into school, when I 
have concerns, they 
are dealt with 
effectively 

58.14% 22.09% 97.67 0.00% 2.33% 17.44% 

 


